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April 27, 2018 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter is in support of Keiser University as it is asset to our community. Keiser has 

partnered with the Els for Autism Foundation to provide training to the Golf Academy 

students on how to teach golf to people with autism and other developmental disabilities. 

Some of the students volunteered their time during our afterschool golf program on 

campus. In addition, Keiser’s nursing students have participated in a practicum rotation 

with our campus nurse to learn hands on strategies for working with people with autism. 

We were fortunate enough to hire one of Keiser University Golf Academy’s graduates, Dan 

Hulsey. He is a great example of the well rounded education that Keiser offers its 

students. He is talented, professional, reliable, and a great writer. 

We look forward to a continued partnership with Keiser University as work together to 

make a difference in the lives of people with autism, their families, and the professionals 

that serve them. 

Sincerely,                                                                          

 

 

Marlene Sotelo, EdD, BCBA-D,m MT-BC 
Director of Programs and Operations 
Els for Autism Foundation 
erica.lyles@elsforautism.org  
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